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PE100+ Association annual members meeting welcomes a new member and elects a 
new Board and a new President. 
 
The annual PE100+ Association member meeting on April 5, 2013 in Brussels welcomed the 
presence of the new member Tasnee. 
The pipe business management of the nine member companies praised the achievements of 
the association in year 2012 and the worldwide reputation that it has reached.  
 
Ulrich Schulte has stepped down as the President and Chairman and Pierre Belloir from 
Total was elected as his successor. 
 
The Association Board composition is now as follows: 
 

� President and Chairman: Pierre Belloir, Total  
� Vice President Europe: Patrik Schneider, LyondellBasell 
� Vice President Asia: Robin Bresser, Borouge 
� Secretary: Antonio Belforte, Ineos 
� Treasurer: Christophe Salles, Borealis 
� Member: Hideki Bando,  Prime Polymer 
� Member: Nuntaporn Jitthai, Thai Polyethylene 
� Member : Hafid Boufersaou, Tasnee 
� Member : Harmen de Jonge, Sabic  

 
Furthermore, Marie-Francoise Bottin, consultant to the Plastic Industry, will continue as 
Communication Manager of  PE100+ Association. 
  
All members thanked Ulrich Schulte for his commitment and contribution to the Association 
as President and wished Pierre Belloir all success for his new role. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


